
November 10, 1975 
 
Board met at town hall. 

 
All present. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance given. 

 
Henry Larson’s request for a pole shed wasa O.K.ed. 
 
John Chalmers mobile home annual permit was next. He was told to remove diseased 

elms.  Permit O.K.ed. 
 
Larry Swanson then appeared and asked for a variance in lot width.  Lot 244’0” wide.  
Variance granted. 

 
Harris Hagen’s utility building was granted a permit. 
 
Motion by Francis 2nd by Watcher to have swimming pool ordinance postponed to annual 

meet. 
 
The suggestion by the planning commission to have secondary building permits on farms 
passed by the board, by passing the planners was to be sent back to the commission. 

 
The board voted to adopt the state building code except as the board could amend the 
same where they felt ot would be better for our town. 
 

East end of 225th St. was discussed.  We would keep this as a right of way. 


